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Restoration of the Church 
 

At a vestry meeting, held on the 28th of March, it was proposed to restore the parish church by 
repairing the outward walls, erecting a new roof, and re-seating the interior, at a probable cost of 
£700; the present venerable edifice, containing some fine monuments, being in a deplorable state of 
dilapidation, and inadequate to the wants of the parishioners.  The following gentlemen have formed 
themselves into a committee for the purpose of carrying out this desirable object:- 
 
The incumbent, Rev. P. S. De Prez; Mr. William Day and Mr. Rogers, churchwardens; and Messrs. G. 
and H. Parham, of Norrington. 
 
We understand that rather more than £200 have been already subscribed. 
 
Salisbury & Winchester Journal, Saturday, 16 April 1864 


